
 
December 19, 2024 

To 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited, 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai: 400 001 
Company Scrip Code:.523874 
 
Sub: Intimation of closure of Trading Window 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), we 
hereby inform you that the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company will 
remain closed for all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives from Wednesday, 
January 01, 2025 and shall be opened 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for 
the quarter ended December 31, 2024. 
 

You are requested to kindly take note of the same. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For East India Drums & Barrels Mfg. Ltd. 
(Formerly known as Precision Containeurs Ltd.) 
 
 
MADHAV VALIA 
Managing Director 
DIN: 03381853 
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